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The Wonder Book of Bible Stories
L. Francis Herreshoff came from a family that designed and built some
of the finest yachts the world has ever seen.

All this and Sailing, Too
Richard Hughes's celebrated short novel is a masterpiece of
concentrated narrative. Its dreamlike action begins among the decayed
plantation houses and overwhelming natural abundance of late
nineteenth-century Jamaica, before moving out onto the high seas, as
Hughes tells the story of a group of children thrown upon the mercy of
a crew of down-at-the-heel pirates. A tale of seduction and betrayal,
of accommodation and manipulation, of weird humor and unforeseen
violence, this classic of twentieth-century literature is above all an
extraordinary reckoning with the secret reasons and otherworldly
realities of childhood.

Sailing on the Edge
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For the past three decades, many history professors have allowed their
biases to distort the way America’s past is taught. These
intellectuals have searched for instances of racism, sexism, and
bigotry in our history while downplaying the greatness of America’s
patriots and the achievements of “dead white men.” As a result, more
emphasis is placed on Harriet Tubman than on George Washington; more
about the internment of Japanese Americans during World War II than
about D-Day or Iwo Jima; more on the dangers we faced from Joseph
McCarthy than those we faced from Josef Stalin. A Patriot’s History of
the United States corrects those doctrinaire biases. In this
groundbreaking book, America’s discovery, founding, and development
are reexamined with an appreciation for the elements of public virtue,
personal liberty, and private property that make this nation uniquely
successful. This book offers a long-overdue acknowledgment of
America’s true and proud history.

The Assistant
Temple to the Wind
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Olin Stephens is the most successful racing-yacht designer of the 20th
century, a legend in his own time almost from the day in 1931 when he
and his brother Rod and father Roderick, Sr. finished a transatlantic
race to England in the revolutionary 52' yawl Dorade a full two days
ahead of the competition. His autobiography begins with youthful
family sailing, moves on to Six-Metre designs and victories, to J-Boat
experience in the 1930s, to war work in the 1940s, to American Cup
design and sailing from 1958 to 1983, and to a fleet of great cruising
and racing yachts in between. This personal history of Olin and his
brother, Rod, of the renowned design firm of Sparkman and Stephens,
and of international yachting in this century, is informed,
introspective, eloquent.

The Works of Nathanael Emmons, D.D., Third Pastor of the
Church in Franklin, Mass
Jimmy Spithill is arguably one of the world's greatest skippers: the
youngest and double winner of the America's Cup, the oceanic version
of Formula 1; winner of the Sydney Hobart; multiple world champion in
match and fleet racing the list goes on. And on a day off he'll
paddleboard 32 miles through Hawaiian double overhead waves. What goes
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on inside the head of this extremely focused man who is a true pioneer
in the game called sailing? Here he tells his rags-to-riches story of
fierce determination, court cases, seasickness, crashed boats and
cars, alcohol, the greatest comeback ever in sporting history and the
dramatic 2017 America's Cup defence. All of it contributed to turning
a quiet, bullied, water-loving blue-collar redhead born in Sydney into
one of sailing's biggest rockstars. Far from the official mediatrained account so often found in the closed-off world of the
America's Cup, Jimmy's open, honest style gives us a rare insight into
what goes on inside the head of a man at the top of his game. A
compelling read, with many lessons in leadership, teamwork and
achieving your dreams, no matter how impossible they might seem.

Herreshoff Yachts
Sensible Cruising Designs
From 1893 to 1920, Bristol's Herreshoff clan designed and built so
many undefeated America's Cup sailboats that enthusiasts refer to the
era as The Herreshoff Period. In this intimate portrait, Simpson
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tackles the achievements of a New England dynasty that has attained
the pinnacle of sailing fame and success.

The Passport
The traces of God can be found in the most unexpected places--an
Atlanta slum, a pod of whales off the coast of Alaska, the prisons of
Peru and Chile, the plays of Shakespeare, a health club in
Chicago--yet many Christians have not only missed seeing God, they’ve
overlooked opportunities to make him visible to those most in need of
hope. In this enlightening book author Philip Yancey serves as an
insightful tour guide for those willing to look beyond the obvious,
pointing out glimpses of the eternal where few might think to look.
Whether finding God among the newspaper headlines, within the church,
or on the job, Yancey delves deeply into the commonplace and surfaces
with rich spiritual insight. Finding God in Unexpected Places takes
readers from Ground Zero to the Horn of Africa, and each stop along
the way reveals footprints of God, touches of his truth and grace that
prompt readers to search deeper within their own lives for glimpses of
transcendence.
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Temple to the Wind
Since 1851, the America's Cup has been the most prestigious trophy in
the world of sailing. The America's Cup scene has always been the
playground of the rich and mighty in this world, and characterized by
controversial events and intrigues. It was not different in 1983, when
for the first time in its history, the New York Yacht Club lost The
Cup. The 1983 America's Cup winner was the 12-Metre yacht Australia
II. It was equipped with a radical, innovative, winged keel that
caused much upheaval in the summer of 1983. Upheaval that,
occasionally, rumbles on until today. This book tells the story of the
author's role in the design of the keel of Australia II. The
scientific approach by two Dutch scientists (naval architect Piet van
Oossanen and the author), that were involved with the design research,
changed the landscape of yacht design. After the 1983 match, Cup
campaigns embraced a more scientific way of designing boats. The Dutch
scientists played a major role in this important change.

The Holy Bible, Containing the Old and New Testaments, Etc
Looks at the history of the America's Cup races, describes past
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incidents of spying, psychological warfare, and publicity
manipulation, and discusses the issues and strategies of the upcoming
race in 1987

Australia II and the America's Cup
Two classic short stories, one about a male reporter who writes an
advice column, and the other, about people who have migrated to
California in expectation of health and ease.

The Acts of the Apostles
Reliance was a yacht like no other, built in 1903, the peak of the age
of sail. A marvel of her time, Reliance's mast towered 196 feet above
the water, with sails stretching 202 feet from the bowsprit to the
boom's end. Many said Reliance, carrying more sail than any boat
before or since, was simply too dangerous to sail, but the stakes were
awesome: The America's Cup in 1903 was more than a gentleman's game;
it was an all-or-nothing contest between two great rivals, rivals,
Britain and America, with all the intensity of the later race into
space. Behind Reliance was a gallery of American greats. There was
Page 8/24

Read Book Temple To The Wind Nathanael Herreshoff And The Yacht That
Transformed The America S Cup
Nathaniel Herreshoff, perhaps our greatest yacht designer, also known
as the Wizard of Bristol. And there were the robber barons who made
America, men like J. P. Morgan and John Rockefeller. Such men spent
hundreds of thousands of dollars to win the America's Cup. On the
other side of the Atlantic, Thomas Lipton, scrappy founder of the
Lipton tea and grocery empire, put his personal fortune behind the
construction of an equally bold challenger, his Shamrock. From
conception to construction, through hair-raising sea trials--two men
died in separate incidents testing the yachts--to the grand finale of
a race like no other, author Christopher Pastore brings to life this
most beautiful and dangerous vessel, as well as the hearts it won and
the hearts it broke. It is simply one of the most exciting sea tales
ever told.

Finding God in Unexpected Places
Cruising World
Elegant by design and spectacular in performance, thirty-six iconic
Herreshoff boats are showcased in magnificent photographs and original
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drawings. The Herreshoff Manufacturing Company—led by its founding
spirit, the brilliant designer Captain Nathanael Greene Herreshoff
(1848–1938)— constructed the most thrilling, innovative, and graceful
boats ever built in the United States, not only lavish yachts and
thoroughbred racing classes but also daysailers and dinghies, weekend
cruisers and motor launches. Marine historian Maynard Bray and
Herreshoff expert Claas van der Linde, in collaboration with renowned
nautical photographer Benjamin Mendlowitz, present the very finest of
the Herreshoff designs afloat today, with insightful commentary on
design evolution in every facet from lines to displacement to
hardware, accompanied by full-color images of each vessel both in
detail and under way, as well as unique color reproductions of
Herreshoff’s own archival plans and drawings. Each entry incorporates
a history of the boat (or class), its owners, race results, and fate,
celebrating the many that still grace our waters.

Wind Science and Engineering
Provides a comprehensive, behind-the-scenes look at the America's Cup
race, tracing its history, skippers and their teams, and includes
information on the science behind the ship building.
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I, Nathanael, Knew Jesus
Christopher Pastore traces how Narragansett Bay’s ecology shaped the
contours of European habitation, trade, and resource use, and how
littoral settlers in turn, over two centuries, transformed a marshy
fractal of water and earth into a clearly defined coastline, which
proved less able to absorb the blows of human initiative and natural
variation.

The Holy Bible,
For over 160 years the America's Cup has been the world's most
prestigious race for ocean-going yachts. This sumptuous book, now in
its 7th edition, tells the story of the Cup from the very first race
between America and Great Britain in 1851, to the 2010 Oracle win over
Alinghi, which took the Cup back to San Francisco, culminating with
the fierce battle between Oracle Team USA and Emirates Team New
Zealand three years later in 2013. The book presents a unique
collection of beautiful paintings depicting dramatic scenes from every
match since 1851, and enlarged details of each painting reveal the
artist's incredible attention to detail. As well as the superb
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paintings by Tim Thompson, all of which have been rescanned to capture
the subtle colours and details of the originals and which form the
core of the book, there are drawings and specifications of each
America's Cup class yacht, along with maps of the Cup courses and line
illustrations of every competing yacht. Author Ranulf Rayner describes
the battles of the finalists from the very first race in 1851 (both on
and off the water), and provides detailed descriptions of the boats
themselves, including the latest technologies used to create the
sensational racing machines they are today.

The Billionaire and the Mechanic
Is it possible to embrace the inherent dignity of womanhood while
still cherishing the Bible? Many people, both inside and outside the
church, are concerned that an orthodox understanding of the Bible is
threatening and even harmful to women. After all, the Bible has a
number of passages regarding women that are deeply troubling and hard
to read. But is that assessment accurate? In this fascinating look at
God’s work of redemption from Creation to today, Wendy Alsup explores
questions such as: * How does God view justice and equal rights for
women? * What does it mean to be made in the image of God? * How have
the centuries distorted our interpretation of how God views women? *
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How did Jesus approach the Old Testament and how does that help us
read difficult passages today? * What is the difference between a
modern view of feminism and the feminism that Scripture models? * How
does the Bible explain the Bible to us? Using a Jesus-centered
understanding to look at both God’s grand storyline and specific
biblical passages, Alsup gives practical and accessible tools for
understanding the noble ways God speaks to and about women in its
pages and the dignity He places on His daughters.

Deer Isle's Undefeated America's Cup Crews
This book provides an essential overview of wind science and
engineering, taking readers on a journey through the origins,
developments, fundamentals, recent advancements and latest trends in
this broad field. Along the way, it addresses a diverse range of
topics, including: atmospheric physics; meteorology; micrometeorology;
climatology; the aerodynamics of buildings, aircraft, sailing boats,
road vehicles and trains; wind energy; atmospheric pollution; soil
erosion; snow drift, windbreaks and crops; bioclimatic city-planning
and architecture; wind actions and effects on structures; and wind
hazards, vulnerability and risk. In order to provide a comprehensive
overview of wind and its manifold effects, the book combines
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scientific, descriptive and narrative chapters. The book is chiefly
intended for students and lecturers, for those who want to learn about
the genesis and evolution of this topic, and for the multitude of
scholars whose work involves the wind.

Herreshoff: American Masterpieces
The final book of the Bible, Revelation prophesies the ultimate
judgement of mankind in a series of allegorical visions, grisly images
and numerological predictions. According to these, empires will fall,
the "Beast" will be destroyed and Christ will rule a new Jerusalem.
With an introduction by Will Self.

The National Baptist Sunday School Lesson Commentary of the
International Lessons for 1908
A struggling neighborhood Jewish grocer takes on a helper who falls in
love with his daughter and steals from his store

Exposed
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The Golden Age of Yachting
From the winner of the Nobel Prize for Literature 2009 'Just as the
father in the house in which we live is our father, so Comrade Nicolae
Ceausescu is the father of our country. And just as the mother in the
house in which we live is our mother, so Comrade Elena Ceausescu is
the mother of our country. Comrade Nicolae Ceausescu is the father of
our children. All the children love comrade Nicolae and comrade Elena,
because they are their parents.' The Passport is a beautiful, haunting
novel whose subject is a German village in Romania caught between the
stifling hopelessness of Ceausescu's dictatorship and the glittering
temptations of the West. Stories from the past are woven together with
the problems Windisch, the village miller, faces after he applies for
permission to migrate to West Germany. Herta Mller describes with
poetic attention the dreams and superstitions, conflicts and
oppression of a forgotten region, the Banat, in the Danube Plain. In
sparse, lyrical language, Herta Mller captures the forlorn plight of a
trapped people. This edition is translated by Martin Chalmers, with a
new foreword by Paul Bailey. Also by Herta Mller: Nadirs, The Land of
Green Plums, The Appointment, and The Hunger Angel.
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The Story of the America's Cup, 1851-2013
Acts is the sequel to Luke's gospel and tells the story of Jesus's
followers during the 30 years after his death. It describes how the 12
apostles, formerly Jesus's disciples, spread the message of
Christianity throughout the Mediterranean against a background of
persecution. With an introduction by P.D. James

The Modern Movement
The Apocalypse of Abraham
Considered by many to be 'the last important product of the
Apocalyptic movement', The Apocalypse of Abraham is an apocryphon, a
work that belongs to a body of prophetic Abrahamic literature
flourishing about the time of Christ. The text details the Destruction
of the Temple and thus was written after 70 AD. It is considered part
of the Apocalyptic literature but not regarded as authoritative
scripture.
Page 16/24

Read Book Temple To The Wind Nathanael Herreshoff And The Yacht That
Transformed The America S Cup
Is the Bible Good for Women?
The America's Cup has always been a hotbed of unbridled ambition,
personal agendas, intrigue, spying and, more recently, hardfought
court cases – and that's before the boats even get out on the water to
race. Exposed: The Dark Side of the America's Cup lifts the lid on
this unique contest for the oldest trophy in sport and on the powerful
men who have made it 'the toughest game in town'. For some it has been
the key to social advancement, for others it has opened important
doors in the business and commercial world, and in some cases it has
become a magnificent obsession. It is the pinnacle of achievement in a
sport that was once the domain of the wealthy but which today has
become fertile territory for a new breed of super-wealthy owners and
sailing professionals who would change the event forever. Exposed is a
fascinating glimpse behind the scenes of one of the most compelling
and controversial contests in the whole of sport.

the Compelete Poetical Works
Capt. Nat Herreshoff, the Wizard of Bristol
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Between Land and Sea
By the turn of the twentieth century, racing for the America's Cup was
no longer simply a gentleman's game. Fraught with danger and political
tension, the contest for the Cup had become a showcase of
technological innovation and national grit. In 1903, the fabulously
wealthy tea tycoon, Sir Thomas Lipton, gave Britain's most celebrated
naval architects carte blanche to produce Shamrock III. In response,
the American designer Nathanael G. Herreshoff built Reliance, a
defender that was so big and bold--carrying more canvas than any
single-masted vessel ever before--that it ushered in a new era of
naval architecture and fundamentally shaped the future of the
America's Cup. From conception to construction, through hair-raising
sea trials to the grand finale of a race like no other, this beautiful
and dangerous vessel comes to life in Temple to the Wind, one of the
most exciting sailing stories ever told.

Nathanael West
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The Holy Bible, Containing the Old and New Testaments
Revelation
Miss Lonelyhearts & The Day of the Locust
A High Wind in Jamaica
L. Francis Herreshoff created some great yacht designs. His designs
are marked by clean, sweeping lines and a simplicity of hull and rig
that show that they have been drawn by a true artist. In each design,
he strips away every non-essential and leaves the true elements of a
masterpiece.

A Patriot's History of the United States
In 1895, emissaries from the New York Yacht Club traveled to Deer
Isle, Maine, to recruit the nation's best sailors, an "All American"
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crew. This remote island in Penobscot Bay sent nearly thirty of its
fishing men to sail "Defender," and under skipper Hank Haff, they beat
their opponents in a difficult and controversial series. To the
delight of the American public, the charismatic Sir Thomas Lipton sent
a surprise challenge in 1899. The New York Yacht Club knew where to
turn and again recruited Deer Isle's fisherman sailors. Undefeated in
two defense campaigns, they are still considered one of the best
American sail-racing teams ever assembled. Read their fascinating
story and relive their adventure.

Keelhauled
The Wonder Book of Bible Stories is a collection of Bible stories from
both Old and New Testament written for the youth. This book is not
meant to replace the Bible but functions as a appetizer. This edition
is large font(Arial 16) for the visually impaired.

Chasing the Cup
Expanded to include the behind-the-scenes story of the 34th America’s
Cup and Team USA’s incredible comeback Down eight-to-one in the 34th
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America’s Cup in September 2013, Oracle Team USA pulled off a comeback
for the ages, with eight straight wins against Emirates Team New
Zealand. Julian Guthrie’s The Billionaire and the Mechanic tells the
incredible story of how a car mechanic and one of the world’s richest
men teamed up to win the world’s greatest race. With a lengthy new
section on the 34th America’s Cup, Guthrie also shows how they did it
again. The America’s Cup, first awarded in 1851, is the oldest trophy
in international sports. In 2000, Larry Ellison, co-founder and
billionaire CEO of Oracle Corporation, decided to run for the prize
and found an unlikely partner in Norbert Bajurin, a car mechanic and
Commodore of the blue-collar Golden Gate Yacht Club. After
unsuccessful runs for the Cup in 2003 and 2007, they won for the first
time in 2010. With unparalleled access to Ellison and his team,
Guthrie takes readers inside the building process of these astonishing
boats and the lives of the athletes who race them and throws readers
into exhilarating races from Australia to Valencia.

Herreshoff of Bristol
Nathanael G. Herreshoff was the greatest yacht and marine designer and
builder this country has ever produced. He is creditied with the
introduction of more new devices in the design of boats than any other
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man, and the great yachts that he designed for the successful defense
of the America's cup caught the imagination of the world.
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